
 

 

Teddy Bear Drive 
Part of an early literacy initiative. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Reading Bear Society is holding a teddy bear drive this Christmas for children 
who are living in shelters. We are looking for teddy bears for children aged 2-10 
years old. 
 
Donations can be dropped off from November 10th – December 10th. 
    
Thank you for supporting the Reading Bear Society. For more information please 
contact info@thereadingbear.ca or visit our website at www.thereadingbear.ca        
 
*Please note, COVID-19 health and safety protocols are respected and followed 
by the Reading Bear Society. 
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